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IXL Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Lit K2 K3 O2 O3 O4 

Maths R11 R13 X3 X4 X5 
Click on Y1 tab to the left of your screen.  

Home Learning Tip: Make sure you 

use the summer holidays as a break 

from the home-school or school 

routine – it is important to rest and 

regroup. However, it is always 

helpful for children’s developing 

brains if you can continue to visit 

key skills every now and again: get 

your phonics cards out; play a maths 

game; write a postcard to a family 

friend; and read, read, read. No 

pressure, no expectations, just fit 

it in where you can. 

Thinking about Positive Transitions: Hopefully you 

have all seen your new class teacher’s video on the 

website by now. If you haven’t then head over to check 

it out. Lark are moving to Fox, Wren to Hedgehog and 

Robins to Swan (unless you’ve been told otherwise). 

Year 1 Teacher Videos 

As the we move through summer keep an eye on this 

page as we hope to share classroom photos, once they 

are set up.    
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Well Done Everyone!  
This is our last Reception Newsletter of the year. I would like to say a 

massive well done to each and every one of you! We have reached the end 

of a very different and challenging academic year, and I am so proud of 

how well the children have coped with all the changes thrown at them and I 

continue to be impressed by the efforts you’ve put in as ‘parent-teachers’. 

This week in school we will be reflecting on how we have grown and changed 

this year and what we are looking forward to about year one. I urge you to 

do this at home and to reflect on the successes, and struggles, of lockdown 

learning. Perhaps look at photos on the 2simple profile from school, or look 

back in your home learning book or at your own photos. Take the time to 

celebrate because you’ve all achieved something special.  

In Reception, every year we collect the children’s work and ideas in a ‘Big 

Book’ which we send home in July. Due to lockdown restrictions we have not 

been able to complete these in the way we normally would. However, every 

child still has a collection of their work to bring home and we hope you can 

enjoy exploring your child’s learning journey all the same. 

These are being sent home for the children in school and will be in the office 

to collect from Monday for those still at home. 

If you have any questions or concerns about transition, then please feel 

free to email us and we will answer questions if we can.  

Have a lovely summer and stay safe! 

     

                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

Don’t forget to see 

what Oak Academy have 

on offer this week! 

We’d also like to say a fond farewell to Miss Johnson! 

We hope you’ll join us in wishing her all the best in her 

new school and for the future.   

https://www.fieldplaceinfantschool.org.uk/page/?title=Year++1+%2D+September+2020&pid=184
https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-year/reception/

